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A Learning Ladder for Life

8th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Update - Year 3 Educational Visit to Kent Life - Greek Day

Having reviewed the transportation arrangements for this educational visit, the school has now organised for
children to be taken to the venue on a coach. The leadership team did trial the idea of children being
dropped off at Kent Life to keep the cost to parents/carers to the absolute minimum as the venue was close
by. On reflection, we would like to change these travel arrangements as some parents/carers found
arranging transport difficult. The school will pay for the cost of the coaches (on this occasion) for all children
attending.

Please see updated details of timings and transportation to and from the venue:

Thursday 21st October 2021

8:50am arrive at school

9:30am (approximately) depart from school using coaches

10:00am - 2:30pm workshops at Kent Life

2:30pm (approximately) depart Kent Life

3:00pm (approximately) arrival back at South Borough Primary School
3:15pm dismiss to parents/carers or after school club

Please ensure that if your child requires any medication that it is in school.

The children need to wear a full school uniform, with a warm, waterproof coat and sensible shoes. Please
provide your child with a packed lunch to take with them. However, if your child usually has a school dinner
then the kitchen will provide a packed lunch for them to take, please book them in on Parent Pay as normal.
The children do not need to bring any spending money but they will need a strong bag (preferably a small
rucksack) to put their lunch in, which should not include glass bottles, fizzy drinks, juice or squash.

We ask that a donation of £9.25 is made towards the cost of the trip, payable on Parent Pay. The cost
includes entry to Kent Life and all the workshops. Please note that this trip may only go ahead if we receive
sufficient contributions.

Please complete this Google Form as soon as possible to give your child permission to take part in the
school frip. If you have already completed this you do not need to complete this again.

Yours Sincerely,
Mrs M Ford and Mr D Smith

Year 3 Class Teachers

Stagshaw Close, Postley Road, Maidstone, Kent, ME15 6TL

Trust Principal: Mr ] Whitcombe MA
Director of Primary : Mr M Wilson
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